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Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Sharon Birch <sharonkbirch43@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:00 PM
To: wilson@nuherbs.com; Jurek, Anne, Env. Health
Subject: 3820 Penniman Avenue

Dear Kuen Lau and Sar P. Kwan: 
 
I received a letter dated April 26, 2017 from Alameda County Health Cre Services Agency regarding the 
Penniman property; you were also an addressee on the letter. 
 
I am assuming that you are the property owners.  As you may have noted in the letter, Alameda County is 
requesting an Investigation Report on the property.   
 
I went to the property yesterday, but any access was locked and no one seemed to be on the premises.  As the 
report to the County has to be filed by May 26, I will need access to the property in order to produce the 
report.   
 
Will you give me some days and times that will be acceptable to you for me to see the property?  If you are not 
the current owners, please provide me with contact information for the owner(s).   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Sharon Birch 


